
Dear Students and Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to announce that we have made revisions 

to the Student Handbook for the academic year 2023-2024. 

Key Changes Include: 

• Updated Code of Conduct 

• New Attendance Policy 

• Enhanced Academic Support Services 

Please take the time to review the updated handbook, which is available on our school website. 

These changes aim to foster a positive and productive learning environment for all students. 

Feedback and Questions 

We encourage you to reach out with any questions or feedback regarding these changes. Your 

input is invaluable to us. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[School Name]  

[Contact Information] 


